A WORD FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Dear Readers,

It is with great satisfaction I am informing You that, as of 2012, Nuclear Technology & Radi-
ation Protection journal, will be published quarterly: in March, June, September, and December.
To the content of the editorial staff, the number of papers submitted to our journal has increased
significantly lately and we perceive this as a challenge to improve the quality and pace of the revi-
sion and publishing process on the whole.

I hope that these improvements will be acknowledged by our readers and associates, as well,
and that our journal will provide them with articles worth reading, studying, and citing. My hope,
too, is that our old contributors will remain loyal and that new ones will recognize our journal as
the right one for publishing the fruits of their research work in.

Yours truly,
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Rodoljub Simovi¢



